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Okaloosa County Launches New Web Site 
   

Okaloosa County’s new, improved web site is now live. “It has been almost 10 years 

since the web site has been updated, and is designed to make it easier to find what you 

are looking for through navigation buttons and additional links on the home page,” 

said Commission Chairman Nathan Boyles. 

 

“We expedited publishing the site so that RESTORE applications could be submitted 

from the web site; therefore, the site is still “under construction,” said Kathy Newby, 

public information officer. “We do expect a few “glitches,” and requests your patience 

– it will get a little more streamlined and improve each day.”  The web address hasn’t 

changed, visit www.okaloosafl.com. 

 

L3 Communications designed the new web site for Okaloosa County, with a content 

management system to allow the county to do a lot of the work, as well as continue to 

update the website. L3 Communications provided technical expertise and experience 

in networking, networking equipment, fiber connections, web site design, VoIP, 

routing, switching, administration, analysis, installation, security, storage, virtual 

environments and email to handle the large, secure site of the county.    
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